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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year we are holding our Education Week Open Day and Book Week Character Parade on Thursday 4 
August in the school hall. There will be a special assembly commencing at 9:30am to celebrate Education 
Week.  

Around 10:15am we will have our Open Classroom Visits where you will be able to visit your child/ren in 
their room/s, check out the Book Fair in the library for purchases and visit the STEM Lab too.  

The lunch bell will ring at 11:00am and parents/carers are invited to bring and enjoy a picnic style lunch 
with students (the Book Fair will be open during lunch).  

Lunch will finish at 11:50am and parents/carers can move to the hall and sit on the tiered seating ready for 
the Book Parade. Students will line up outside their classroom and teachers will bring them down to the hall 
in their costumes for the Book Parade which will take place at 12:00pm.  

If you wish to take your child/ren home at the conclusion of the parade please remember that they will need 
to be signed out. Class teachers will have a roll for you to sign them out.  

Please note all students are able to wear their costumes to school for the parade (unless your child is 
receiving an SRC badge which means they will need to wear full school uniform and change into their Book 
Week costume after the assembly finishes). 

I look forward to celebrating Education Week and the Book Parade with you all. 

Alison Bull  
(Teacher Librarian)  


